Meg Healy

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 11:36 AM
To: Regional Housing

Subject: RHNA CHANGE

Categories: Record

Hello RHNA,

| am writing to protest City of Yorba Linda’s RHNA obligation increase from 207 units to 2,322. An increase of over
1,000% is outlandish. It is an unreasonable increase that is not acceptable.

Common sense tells you if the 207 units earlier made sense then the adjustment to 2,322 units is an unfair
allotment. Please reconsider and find a less bitter solution.

Thank you.

David Latter Sr., President
Morehouse Foods, Inc.






